
SoCalGas-124 

Email from Darryl Gruen to Margaret Felts (Apr. 24, 2020), re: Gas 

Safety Plans. 

I.19-06-016 

ALJs: Hecht/Poirier 

Date Served: March 15, 2021 



Gallegos, Rachel 

From: 	 Gruen, Darryl <darryl.gruen@cpuc.ca.gov> 

Sent: 	 Friday, April 24, 2020 11:12 AM 

To: 	 Margaret Felts 

Subject: 	 Re: Gas Safety Plans 

Thanks 

From: Margaret Felts 

Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 10:10 AM 

To: Gruen, Darryl <darryl.gruen@cpuc.ca.gov> 

Subject: Gas Safety Plans 

Darryl, 

See attached. Both found with a simple search on the CPUC web site. 

For CPUC Gas Safety Plan, see pps 22 and 28 

For 2013 SoCalGas Gas Safety Plan, see epages 102, 116, 124. Also can search on storage. But, some "storage" refers to 

underground storage tanks and possibly storage in pipelines. 

Margaret 

Exhibit 
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2/25/2021 

M. Felts 
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